
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWNSHIP OF RAY 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED 2023-2024 BUDGET 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing of the Ray Township Proposed 2023-2024 budget will be held 

at the Board of Trustees regular Board Meeting on Tuesday, February 21, 2023 at 7:00 p.m.                                            

 

Ray Township Hall 

64255 Wolcott Road 

Ray, MI  48096 

 

The proposed budget is available for inspection at the Ray Township Hall during regular business hours of 

Monday-Thursday, 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 
 

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject 

of this hearing in accordance with Truth in Taxation Hearing (Michigan Case Law Section 211.24e). 
 

Lori R. Lascoe, MiPMC 

Ray Township Clerk 

 
Publish: 2-15-2023 

 

 
 


